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Request to rescind the Emergency Order in El Dorado County 
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To Whom it May Concern, 

I reside in El Dorado Hills and am requesting that you consider rescinding the Emergency Order in El Dorado County. 
This has been limiting small businesses, restaurants, gyms, schools, youth sports, hair stylists, nail salons, etc. for too 
long. I realize many businesses are still under the State's guidelines and that we have been allowed to open more than 
other counties. But let's take a stand like Placer County's Board of Supervisors and take control of what we are able to 
in our county. Opening safely should be localized! 

Thank you, 
AJ Esten 


